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Hi ESG,  
 
 Much of the traffic crossing the interstate bridge is going to the employment hubs 
in Washington County, Or. Instead of fixing this interstate bridge, we really need a 
new interstate bridge connecting around Portland through Fruit Valley/Vancouver 
into HWY 27/Washington county. So all the traffic going West does not have to get 
funneled through Portland, but can go around.  
 
Thanks, 

 
Comment Received: 3/20/2024 
From: Mark Miller 
Email Subject: ESG Public Comment 
Attachment Included: No 
 

To whom it may concern/ individuals in responsible charge, 

Based on the most recent designs for the Interstate Bridge replacement, it appears 
that it will require the removal of the Hurley building. The Hurley Building stands as a 
cornerstone of Vancouver's skyline, not only as a striking architectural landmark but 
also as a vital hub of economic activity and sustainability. Housing over 100 living 
wage jobs, it serves as a beacon of employment stability and prosperity within the 
community. Renowned for its modern design, the building integrates sustainable and 
efficient energy systems, exemplifying a commitment to environmental responsibility. 
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With six diverse tenants, including a dynamic corporate events center hosting 
numerous gatherings, the Hurley Building is not only a symbol of progress but also a 
vibrant center of activity within the city. 

Thank you.  
 
Mark Miller  
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